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Mr Tom Stephens; Hon Murray Criddle

NARROWS BRIDGE, DUPLICATION PROJECT VARIATIONS
68. Hon TOM STEPHENS to the Minister for Transport:

(1 Will the minister table a list of the variations that have been approved to the contract for the Narrows
Bridge duplication project, and the costs for each of these variations?

2) Have any further variations been sought by the contractor which are yet to be approved, or are any
anticipated?
3) If yes, will the minister table a list of these variations and their anticipated cost?

Hon M.J. CRIDDLE replied:
I thank the member for some notice of this question.

(1 To date the current value of approved variations totals $120 096 and comprises: An unconditional
undertaking for materials stored off site, $10 914; installation of additional settlement gauges, $18 240;
provision of two additional monitoring piles, $18 200; supply and installation of additional granite
pilasters, $12 142; design of different lane allocations on Mounts Bay Road ramp, $7 200; design of
extension of northern road works, $30 000; and design of southern road works tie in, $23 400.

(2)-(3) At this stage no other variations have been sought by the contractor.
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